
Heramba Chandra College 

Department of English 

Notice 

                                                                                                                                     Date 30/9/2024 

 

It is hereby notified that Entry-Level Test will be conducted on the 3rd of October, 2024 at 

1:40 p.m. in Room no 39. Students are advised to take this test without fail. 

 

                                                                                             Head, Department of English 

                                                                                                Heramba Chandra College 


